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Dear Parents/Carers  

 
Home Learning (2 week period 18-22/3 and 8-12/4/24) 
 
Please see below the arrangements in place for pupils who will be staying at home learning for the two weeks 
either side of the Easter holidays.   
 

 At the start of the school day Teachers will arrange a Teams call for everyone and work will be set to 
be completed during the day.   
Reception - 9.15am 
Year 1 - 10.45am 
Year 2 - 9.45am 
Year 3 - 10.00am 
Year 4 - 10.15am 
Year 5 - 9.30am 

 Individual Music lessons will be cancelled for the two weeks and refunds will be given. Year 3 Violin 
lessons are also cancelled. 

 Rehearsals for Shrek production will be cancelled for the two week period. 

 Any parents entitled to Free School Meals (benefit related) will be issued with vouchers. 

 Teachers can be contacted through e-mail and ClassDojo. 

 If you are struggling with access at home please contact the office. 

 A paper pack of work for Week 1 (18-22/3/24) will be sent home with the children on Friday. 

 Further information about the work for Week 2 (8-12/4/24) will follow. 
 
We are sorry for this disruption, but we are acting on health and safety advice in the interests of the pupils 
and staff.  We will communicate further with you when we know more information/updates.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Louise Bridge 

Principal 


